
OPCAT visit to the Chronic Aftercare Department of Unit III of 

Szeged Strict and Medium Regime Prison 

 

On June 13-14, 2018 the staff members of the OPCAT NPM Department paid a visit to the 

Chronic Aftercare Department of Unit III of Szeged Strict and Medium Regime Prison. 

 

 

 

The purpose of the visit was to inspect the conditions of placement of sick detainees in the 
Chronic Aftercare Department. The members of the visiting team conducted interviews with the 
management of the institution, staff members, and detainees, and they inspected the wards, the 
examination rooms of the Chronic Aftercare Department, and the premises of visitor reception 
areas. Medical experts examined the protocol of medical care of the detainees and the 
circumstances of nutrition of the patients. 
 
Members of the visiting delegation were: 
 
- István Sárközy, senior legal adviser, head of delegation 
- Gergely Fliegauf, psychologist, head of department 
- Rita Rostás, senior psychologist adviser 
- Klaudia Tóthné Kiss, senior psychologist adviser 
- Krisztina Baraczka, forensic neuro-psychiatric expert 
- Ádám Lelbach, internist, gastroenterologist, geriatrician   
 
The Commissioner for Fundamental Rights as the National Preventive Mechanism will publish a 
report on the inspection.  
 


